New members inducted April 2007

The Club welcomed new member Dr Tanya Bell and Epidemiologist with Queensland Health to membership.  Tanya's first contact with Zonta was when she helped assemble Birthing Kits last year.  Hands-on service is a good way to start an association with our club.  Tanya, we hope you will gain great satisfaction from 

further projects with our club.  
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